
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

R. C. 219-23-24 

 

BY FINANCE AND PERSONNEL COMMITTEE.  

 

MARCH 18, 2024. 

 

 Your Committee to whom was referred R. O. No. 116-23-24 by IT Director Eric Bushman 

submitting a memo requesting replacing the City of Sheboygan’s current on-premises Exchange 

server and Microsoft Office products with Microsoft Office 365; recommends filing the document. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee: 

 

              

 

              

 

              

 

PASSED AND ADOPTED BY THE CITY OF SHEBOYGAN COMMON COUNCIL 

 . 

 
 

Presiding Officer     Attest 

 

 

             

Ryan Sorenson, Mayor, City of   Meredith DeBruin, City Clerk, City of 

Sheboygan      Sheboygan 


